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Comments: I am writing to object to drilling in the Black Hills for this project. The Spearfish area is one of the

great beauties of western South Dakota, and it should be protected from development, not only for it'ls own sake

but for those of us who live here and love it and for the appeal to tourists who come every year and benefit local

economies. 


